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February 24,1998

Director of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington,DC 20555

XMMNS Subject: Transfer of NRD lonizers

Dear Director:

A Model P2001 ionizer containing 27 mci of Polonium-210 was returned to
the manufacturer. The device was shipped to NRD Incorporated,2937 Alt;

j Boulevard, Grand Island, NY 14072 on January 27,1998. The ionizeris not
being replaced. This information is being provided per 10 CFR 31.5(c)(8).i
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Sincerely, !
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Rodne .Cadanau
Sr. Specialist, Occupational Safety and Health

| - Mail Code S001-2491, phone 314-232-2293
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